
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     Friday March 27, 2020 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

 Thank you all for your continued support, understanding and kind words during this crisis.  We 

hope you are all staying healthy and safe at home.  Right now, our priority is to determine if we will 

re-open on April 1st or not.  To determine that, I am asking for your help as follows: 

 

We have set up an online very short survey form to assess the number of families 

in essential service sectors that need care on April 1st or shortly thereafter.  We 

will also send this link out via text message.  Please go to: 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/KK-Survey  
 

 We have been in constant contact with our management team during this closure— processing 

credits, updating accounts, and formulating plans for our eventual re-opening.  The LA County 

Department of Health issued their "Safer at Home Order for Control of Covid-19" on March 19th.  In 

that order they gave us further guidance on how to operate when we re-open.  The Order in full is 

posted on our website under the "Member Resources" tab.  The key paragraph for child care is: 

 

Childcare facilities providing services that enable employees exempted in this Order 

to work as permitted. To the extent possible, childcare facilities must operate under 

the following mandatory conditions:  (1) Childcare must be carried out in stable 

groups of 12 or fewer ("stable" means the same 12 or fewer children are in the same 

group each day); (2) Children shall not change from one group to another; (3) If 

more than one group of children is cared for at one facility, each group shall be in a 

separate room. Groups shall not mix with each other; (4) Childcare providers shall 

remain solely with one group of children. 

 

We have created a very detailed plan on how we will re-open—meeting or exceeding this directive—

which we will share with you once we are ready to open.   
 

Next Update from Kids Klub: 
 We continue to take it day by day.  We will be sending out another update on Monday, March 

30th letting you know the status of our re-opening on April 1st.  Please stay safe! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Michael Wojciechowski 

President & CEO 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/KK-Survey

